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    January 6, 2017- New Year 

KP Duty       Host and Hostess  Honey Pot 
Jimmy & Susan Cusic  Howard & Glenda Hess  Palmer & Pat Dauphin 

       Gene Newman 

   Jeff & Tammy Holcomb 

    

 January 20, 2017 – Western Theme 

KP Duty      Host and Hostess  Honey Pot 
Jesse & Carol Hooks 

Bill & Marilyn Fowler 

Glen & Wyn El Dodson 

 Ray & Laurie Owens  Fred & Donna Bolanz 

     

     

 

Please remember, the above schedule is apt to change at any given moment.  

Check with Alice Galloway for KP Duty; and Shirley Currie for Host and Hostess and Honey pot 

 

 

 

 

         

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                       Always remember: Square Dancing is friendship set to Music 

  
 

Anniversaries Birthdays 

  

 

  
Pat McClendon 1/9 
Bill Fowler 1/11 
Pat Dauphin 1/13 
Ginny Holcomb 1/19 
Shirley Currie 1/27 
Jerry McGrew 1/28 
David Worden 1/28 
Kimberly Brow 1/29 
Maurice Cockrell 1/31 
  
 

  

John and Shirley Currie 1/23 

Bob and Linda Campbell  1/30 

  

  

  

  

  

 

 



 

 
  BANNERS 

 
  

  

Banners Captured  

 Cliff Dwellers 

           Diamond Jubileers 

 Dixie Chainers 

 Rebel Rousers 

            Rockwall Squares 

  Solitaires 

Swinging Stars 

  

Banners Out 

Circle I 

Stone Steppers 

Trail Blazers 

                   
 

   
  

 

                    
                          

  

CARES AND CONCERNS   

 Prayers Continue for Hazel Nelson  

 Prayers Continue for Ken Elkins 

 Prayers Continue for Glenn Dodson 

 Prayers Continue for Ken & Carolyn Smith  

 Prayers Continue for David Worden 

 Prayers Continue for Doris Lanham 

 Prayers Continue for Janet Borg 

 Prayers for Louis & Mary Wriedt on the death of Louis’ Sister 

 
 

 Reported by Kimberly Brow.  Please call Kimberly at 214-236-1294 to be listed and/or continue to be 
listed. Our prayers are with all our Kuzzins who are in need of healing. Praise God for the prayers 
answered and for guidance for those not answered.  

Kuzzins Kare!  
  

 

Looking Forward 

Nominating Committee: Looking for new board – April 2017 – March 2018 

44th Anniversary Dance – Barney Blast – March 17th  

Quarterly Board Meeting – After Anniversary Dance – Voting in new officers 

 

Quotes from Phyllis Diller: 

 The only time I ever enjoyed ironing was the day I accidentally got gin in the 

steam iron. 

 You know you're old if your walker has an airbag. 

 I want my children to have all the things I couldn't afford. Then I want to 

move in with them. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Looking Back: 

 

Great Christmas and New Years Eve parties were celebrated with many of our Kuzzins’. This 

reporter only took pictures of the New Years Eve party. Want more pictures, visit our web site. 

Our Web Master, Mike Patrick, continues to be fantastic with updating our web site. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bullwinkle’s Korner 

 

Here we are, 2017!  

The years seem to come faster and faster to us. I believe that comes 

with age which we are thankful to achieve. What a great square dance 

club we all are a part of...The Kissin' Kuzzins. That is because it is 

made up of an outstanding group of kind and loving dancers who come 

together for a hobby they all enjoy and form friendships and love for 

one another. When we have members who are ailing, the club cares. 

When we have joys, the club rejoices. It's just an amazing group!! 0n 

that topic, we thank you all for praying and checking on Ernie and his 

bite wound so faithfully. It seems to be doing great, just needs to get 

in the program of being used. Since 1975 he has been bitten several 

times, this was one of the worst.  Get ready to get your dancing shoes 

shined because we have sort of taken a breather this last month. We 

will start with our home dance this Friday night.  

 

 

 

 
 

  

 
    

   
 

 

A big apology to Jerry and Terri Johnson; I didn’t get a 

picture of them at the New Year’s Eve party. How could 

I miss getting a picture of this great couple? 

 

 

 

 

 

A great big THANK YOU goes out to 

Chris and Kimberly Brow for all the 

work they did setting up the Christmas 

and New Year’s Eve parties. So sorry 

they missed the New Year’s Eve party.  


